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13th October, 2017 

 

K/1 Silver Term 4 Newsletter. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Term 4.  

I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable break. We are going to have another busy and 
enjoyable time together.  

This term is a reporting term. You will receive reports towards the end of the term and you will 
then be able to make an appointment to see me to discuss your child’s results if required. Please 
feel free to email me, call or make an appointment to come and see me throughout the term if 
you have any questions or concerns regarding your child. 

I will continue to send our fridge facts sheet home each week via email so you know what is 
happening in the class. Remember to check the newsletter and our class page on the website for 
extra information. 

We will begin our literacy/maths groups on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings at 9.15 
– 10.15 in Week 2.  

If you would like to volunteer for Christmas craft afternoons, these will run on a Wednesday 2-
3pm each week from Week 7. If you would like to help at this time please let me know. 
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Our topics are as follows: 

Science: Year One – Sounds Sensational    Kindergarten – On the Move 

Geography: Year One and Kindergarten – Places and Spaces         

PDHPE:  Safe Living 

We are continuing our lessons in phonics instruction (LIPI), Year One will begin to bring home a 
sheet called a LIPI Mad Minute. There are instructions that will go home with this sheet. Please 
add this learning into your nightly reading routine.  

Homework and home reading structure has not changed and homework will begin in Week 2. 

Library is each Tuesday, don’t forget a library bag. 

Sport – Kindergarten – Wednesday and Friday         Year One – Friday 

Attached to this newsletter is our class timetable for the term. 

 

 

Diary dates    As other dates become available I will let you know in our weekly fridge facts. 

• 18th October – K-2 sports day 
• 10th November – P&C Movie night 
• 6th December – Presentation Assembly 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 

Colleen Matthews                                                    Wendy Buckley 

Class teacher                                                               Principal   


